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Reminder - District Wellness Committee Meeting Tonight! 
 

 

October 18, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The Green Township School District values the partnership between the home and the school! 

We are thrilled to be able to offer the following parent engagement activities to our school 

community. All parents are invited to be a part of various advisory committees including the 

District Wellness Committee, Parent Advisory Committee, and Farm to School Initiative 

Committee.  

 

The District Wellness Committee will focus on supporting the overall well-being of our students 

and staff including nutrition, physical and social-emotional well-being, and making our school a 

safe and supportive space for all students and staff.  

 

The Parent Advisory Committee will focus on ensuring equity for all learners and engaging in 

discussion about how to make our school community a safe and inclusive environment for every 

student.  

 

The Farm to School Initiative Committee will work to promote our farm to school plans 

including gardening experiences with our students and planning events throughout the year to 

highlight farm to school opportunities for our students and staff.  

 

The meetings will be held on the following dates and times in person in the library. Please park 

behind the building to enter via the library doors for these parent engagement sessions.  

 

District Wellness Committee Wednesday, October 18
th

 at 6:15 pm – 7:00 pm 

Parent Advisory Committee Wednesday, November 15
th

 at 6:15 pm – 7:00 pm 

Farm to School Initiative Committee  Wednesday, December 13
th

 6:15 pm – 7:00 pm 

 

We look forward to working together and building a strong partnership with our school 

community! Thank you for your anticipated support! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Cenatiempo, Ed.D.    Jon Paul Bollette 

Superintendent     Principal/Curriculum Director  


